
 

Hi Everyone:  

 

Wow! The summer has flown by, and now it’s time to start another amazing year at Clearpoint! 

I would like to start off by extending a warm welcome to all of our new students and parents. 

You will find out quickly that Clearpoint Elementary IB World School is a happening place! 

 

There is something exciting, interesting and most of all fun going on for kids every single day at 

our incredible school. What is best of all, this exciting, interesting and fun stuff is happening in 

the classrooms – where the learning kids have is inspired by our phenomenal staff. As part of 

our IB Primary Years Programme (PYP) we also encourage our kids to take action and help to 

make the world a better place. We hope that as students you take advantage of the many 

opportunities that our school environment and curriculum offer to get involved in the life of the 

school, and make a positive difference in our community.  

  

An important part of our success at Clearpoint is good communication, and I invite you to 

contact us often with any questions or concerns you may have. This agenda can be an excellent 

tool for that purpose, and I ask you to please check it regularly for homework assignments, or 

notes from your child’s teachers. The agenda has a lot of important information, so please also 

take a moment to read through it with your child. This will help to make sure everyone has an 

understanding of our policies and procedures as well as the IB philosophy which forms the basis 

for our Primary Years Programme.  

 

We look forward to serving the students and 

parents of the Clearpoint Elementary community 

and connecting with you all! As I mentioned, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at any time 

with any questions or concerns you may have 

about any matter. You can reach me at 

destok@lbpsb.qc.ca  

 

I wish all of you a fantastic school year!  
 

 
 

David Estok, 

Principal 

 




